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RESPONSE OF THE CABINET MEMBER FOR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES  
 

HOW AWARENESS OF THE FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR THE COST OF 
SCHOOL UNIFORM IS RAISED 
 

Response 
 
1. The financial support in exceptional circumstances for the cost of school uniform is 

promoted and advertised through the Nottinghamshire County Council website, along with 
other elements of financial support: Financial support | Nottinghamshire County Council. 

 
2.  The support available is accessible within two clicks from the landing page of the MyNotts 

app. 
 
3.  Awareness of the financial support in exceptional circumstances has been promoted 

through the Service Director’s Education bulletin to schools, education settings and 
governors. 

 
4.  The financial support for the cost of school uniform in exceptional circumstances will be 

added to the school admissions training for Members. 
 
5.  Officers are raising awareness of the discretionary uniform support scheme with relevant 

partner organisations. 
 
 
Councillor Tracey Taylor 
Cabinet Member for Children and Families 
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https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/financial-support/financial-support

